City of Richmond
Department of Planning Special Use Permit
& Development Review

LOCATION: 2911 and 2917 Ellwood Avenue
APPLICANT: Mark Baker

COUNCIL DISTRICT: 5

PROPOSAL: Special use permit for construction

of five (5) new attached dwellings and the rehabilitation
of an existing structure as a single family detached
dwelling at 2911 and 2917 Ellwood Avenue.

For questions, please contact Matthew Ebinger
at 804-646-6308 or Matthew.Ebinger@richmondgov.com




